



Dales's Delightful Books





Dear Parent/Guardian,

To promote reading for pleasure, to encourage pupils to read more broadly and to raise money for new books, Caton Primary School is having a book fair on **Tuesday 23rd May**, alongside Sports Day, **between 12pm and 4pm**.



I am your local Usborne Independent Partner and I'm organising the book fair on behalf of the school. Every book ordered as part of the book fair contribute to the order total and generate more brand new **FREE** books for your school.

Usborne will donate up to **60%** of the total book fair order sales value raised in **FREE BOOKS** to the school, so...

- If the total order is less than £250 school will get 10% in free books
- If the total order is over £250 but less than £600 school will get 30% in free books
- If the total order is over £600 school will 60% in FREE Usborne books!

You can browse the entire online catalogue via my webpage (see below) and I will be bringing along a lovely selection of books on the day. Payment on the day can be made by cash or card, and before or afterwards by bank transfer.

Books can be ordered prior to the fair and afterwards until Friday 26th May by contacting me directly on the number below, and of course on the day itself (please do not place orders directly through the Usborne website as these will not count towards your school order total – and you will have to pay P&P!). Once we have a final order total, school will get to choose all of their free books and I will place the order and then deliver the books to school for distribution to you after the half term holiday.

Looking forward to meeting you all on Tuesday and fingers crossed we get lots of lovely free books for your school (and the weather holds out!).

Catherine

Dale's Delightful Books

07764 756766 dalesdelightfulbooks@hotmail.com

https://usborne.com/gb/partner/dalesdelightfulbooks www.facebook.com/dalesdelightfulbooks www.instagram.com/dalesdelightfulbooks

